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Gibraltar continues to work solidly for an agreement 
 
The Chief Minister Fabian Picardo has welcomed the conversation today between the Foreign 
Secretary Dominic Raab and his Spanish counterpart Arancha Gonzalez Laya. 
 
This follows a long discussion between the Chief Minister and the Foreign Secretary earlier this 
week and reflects the commitment of Gibraltar, with the support of the United Kingdom, to secure 
an agreement between the parties for the future relationship of Gibraltar with the European Union 
and with our nearest EU neighbour, Spain. 
 
The Government continues to work solidly to arrive at such an agreement within our well known 
red lines. 
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